
 

Tuesday 7
th

 November 

Cake Donations  

It is the school Christmas fair organised by the PTFA on 
Tuesday the 12th of December. If you have time, please can 
you donate some cakes for the cake stall. All funds raised 
from the fair will go to supporting trips and activities in 

school. 

 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 FAMILY ASSEMBLIES 

Assemblies will begin at 2.45pm and end at 

3.10pm.  All parents are welcome to come 

along and watch the assembly of the class that 

are leading: 

 Thursday 14th December Mrs Burn’s 

class 

 

In Reception we love the Great British Bake 

off and we want to set you a challenge. We 

are having our own bake off. The theme is  

A Christmas sponge cake. 

You can choose the flavour, the topping and 

decoration but we decide who will be Star 

baker.  

It will be £1 to enter and the contest will be 

held at the school fair. We ask that you 

bring your cakes to school on the morning of 

12th December so we can judge, with the 

winner being announced at the fair. The 

winner will receive a cash prize and the star 

baker award.   

Happy baking. 

 

	

CHRISTMAS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Final details and times will be confirmed by the member of staff 

organising the event. 

7
th

 December – EYFS Christmas Play 

12
th

 December – KS2 Advent reflection at St. Thomas’ pm 

12
th

 December – Christmas fair 

13
th

 December – Christmas dinner 

15
th

 December – Year 1 and 2 Christmas play 

18
th

 December – EYFS Christmas party 

19
th

 December – Year 3 and 4 Christmas party 

20
th

 December – Year 1 and 2 Christmas party 

21
st

 December – Year 5 and 6 Christmas party 

 

Tuesday 5th December 2017 

Christmas Holiday 

The school will break up for the Christmas holiday on Friday 
the 22nd of December. We will re-open to pupils on Monday 

8th January 2018. 

PTFA Raffle Prizes 

If you have any wonderful prizes for our 
PTFA Christmas raffle please donate that at 

the school office. Also, any bottles or 
toiletries will be greatly received for our 

Christmas fair. 

Date for the diary 

On Friday the 2nd of February the PTFA are organising a Race 

Night at the New Marske Sports Club. A £5 entry for adults and 

£2 for children will include food and an evening of 

entertainment. All profits to school funds. Tickets will be 

available for this event shortly. Please see Parent Mail for more 

information. 

Zumba After School Club 

Today is the last session for the Zumba after school club for this 

year.   The club will start up again in January. 

Keys Found 

A set of keys have been found just outside the 

school gates, please contact the school office if 

you think these belong to you. 


